A Moment in Our History - The Year 2011

At Disciples, we have a saying — “We are Blessed to be a Blessing, because God’s Grace is Amazing!” This
statement has been reaffirmed several times over during the past year --

“God Has His Hands on You” was the theme for this year’s Black History program

Our Women'’s Ministry made Easter baskets for a home for adults with special needs and our Youth made
them for the Star of Hope’s Women’s and Family Center

During Holy Thursday’s service, we were blessed to have Fifth Ward Missionary Baptist Church as our guest.

Our Pastor and about 15 of our members participated in the Cross Walk on Good Friday, Dressed in period
costumes, they represented Christ and His followers as he carried his cross to Golgotha (a/k/a Hillcroft).

On Easter Sunday, the Wall of Crosses was dedicated in memory of or in honor of loved ones. (Be sure to see
it while you’re visiting with us today.)

During the Texas Annual Conference in May, our beloved pastor was reappointed.

Our Annual Men’s Day was celebrated on Father’s Day this year. Rev. Howard Turnley and Boynton Chapel
UMC were our guests.

Our summer youth program, Camp Blessing experienced phenomenal growth.
The Disciples Scholarship Fund was established and two of our students were the first recipients.

Disciples hosted an event benefiting Lucey’s Home of Love and Hope — a divinely inspired means to provide a
loving, safe and stable home environment for abandoned children.

The Men’s Ministry has been busy taking care of our physical structure and surrounding property, particularly
through re-building our store room

We have had 20 + Disciples for Christ join HIS church.

Several of our congregants are growing spiritually through Lay Leadership School including Bro. Thomas
Whatley, Bro. Eric Fry, Bro. Lynn Solomon, Bro. Christopher Butler, Bro. Willie Cole, Bro. Ruful Hilliard and Sis.
Harriett Solomon.

And, last, but not least, we recently hosted a milestone birthday celebration for Pastor Veal.

I’'m here to tell you -- “@ﬂ/ g&éd% %—W”

Sis. Carla Dickerson



